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Oregon Progressive Party
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Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 640:    Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which requires public bodies that
make sound, video or digital recordings of public meetings to make recordings of sufficient
quality to be comprehensible by persons of average faculties of vision and hearing.

One cannot help but think that this language was borrowed from Measure 47 of 2006.
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